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Item  
 

Health Select 
Committee 

 
8 March 2010 

 
Primary Care Strategy – NHS Stockton-on-Tees 
 
Summary 
 
The Committee are requested to consider and comment on the update provided in 
relation to the Primary Care Strategy.    
 
Detail 
 
1. Members are requested to receive a copy of a presentation on the emerging 
 NHS Tees Primary and Community Care Strategy.   
 
2.  Representatives of NHS Stockton-on-Tees will be in attendance at the 
 meeting in order to provide an update.  Attached at Appendix 1 is a copy of 
 the presentation slides that will be delivered at the meeting. 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Peter Mennear   
Post:  Scrutiny Officer             
Tel.: 01642 528957 
Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk   


